
  

  

 

We want to pause and thank you for all your support during these past several 
years of working within the challenges of COVID. 
  
We are hopeful our upcoming annual winter closures – always done at our 
slowest time of year—will be our last for a while, as we believe (or are again 
hopeful) that this may be the year that visitors begin to return to everyone’s 
business in our community.  

 

  



 

During our winter shutdown, we’ll take care of a few of our annual maintenance 
issues on both sides of the road, and begin enclosing Mrs Woolly’s shelter, to 
open up the view of the mountains and so that the space will be warm and 
welcoming all year round.   
  
We’ll also be hard at work completing Mrs Woolly’s Secret Garden behind the 
Store, where you’ll soon be able to take your coffee and treats and sit out back 
in a tranquil garden environment, away from the traffic on Oban Street. 
  
All these projects should be wrapped up by late spring, and ready for you to 
enjoy as the weather begins to warm again and we move into what we hope will 
be a somewhat busier summer season. 
  
As always, we’ll be restocking Mrs Woolly’s with new products while we’re 
closed. If you have ideas for products you would like to see Mrs Woolly’s carry, 
or have any questions about our closures, we would love to hear from you. 
   

 

 

  

 

Over the next two weeks before closure, we’ll be going through the store and putting 
a few things on sale to make way for our winter merchandise. 
 
It’s also a good time to stock up on those items you’ll want to have at hand while 
we’re away… including pre-orders for frozen versions of our famous pies that you 
can bake at home! Give us a call on 03-409 0051 by Monday, 9th May day’s end 
and we’ll make sure you can have your supply of tasty tummy-warmers on hand at 
home while we’re closed. 
  
As we get closer to our winter shut-down on Sunday, 15th May, mark your calendar to 
stop by this week to pick up great deals on all of our perishable items. 

 

 


